
Dear Debbie, 
 
That is correct there is no change to the boundary etc. 
 
Regards  
  
Tayeb Kazemi 
Chartered Civil and Structural Engineer 

MSc, BSc, PGDip, CEng, FICE, MIStructE 

  

  
  
STSK Consulting Ltd  
59 Tanworth Lane  
Shirley,  
Solihull, 
B90 4DQ 

The information contained in this e-mail is confidential and may also be subject to legal privilege. It is intended 
only for the recipient(s) named above. If you are not named above as a recipient, you must not read, copy, 
disclose, forward or otherwise use the information contained in this email. If you have received this e-mail in 
error, please notify the sender (whose contact details are within the original email) immediately by reply e-mail 
and delete the message and any attachments without retaining any copies. 

 
From: Debbie Geary [mailto:debbie_geary@sandwell.gov.uk]  

Sent: 14 April 2021 15:39 

To:  
Subject: Planning application 19 Cape Hill, Smethwick DC/21/65465 

 
Dear Mr Kazemi 
 
I am about to validate your application can you confirm the boundary is the same as planning 
permission DC/19/63059 or provide a location plan 
 
Regards  
 
Debbie Geary 
Planning Technician 

 


